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This Week: 

 
Drama FLEX students put on a 

performance of Bremen Town Musicians for 

students in grades K – 4 as well as staff 

members. The play was about four animals 

who are no longer needed by their owners 

so they leave for a new town to become 

musicians. The students performing did a 

great job memorizing their lines, acting in 

front of their peers, and of course having 

fun! The students in Drama were very 

innovative in using their own materials for 

costumes, school supplies for the set, and a 

presentation with visuals for the viewers. I 

am so proud of each and every performer! 

 

6th Grade Math students learned 

about independent and dependent variables 

this week. The students used different 

phrases such as “depends on” and “affects” 

to determine which variable is independent 

and dependent. The students also worked in 

partners on the whiteboard with pre-made 

examples to determine the variables. The 

students continued their knowledge of 

these variables to identify relationships 

between tables and equations. Great job 6th 

grade, keep working hard! 
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Week of January 27th: 
(Please visit the Assessments Calendar tab on 

my class website as well as your student’s Google 

Calendar as changes may occur) 

 

Monday, 1/27: 

8th Grade Math 

(Quiz: 5.1 – 5.3) 

 

Tuesday, 1/28: 

Algebra 1 

(Topic 5 Assessment) 

 

Wednesday, 1/29: 

6th Grade Math 

(Quiz: 4.8 – 4.10)  

 

Thursday, 1/30: 

8th Grade Math 

(Quiz: Topic 5.5) 
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